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ANNUAL REPORT

Recommendation 17

[626] An annual report should be published by the Redress Scheme in addition to, and
more general in terms than, the report presently published by Carelink. The
report of the Redress Scheme should be similar to those published by ethics
committees or other professional disciplinary agencies within bodies concerned
with regulating the practice of various professions. It should indicate the
number of applications received and resolved in the relevant year, the nature of
each alleged abuse and some details about each alleged perpetrator without
permitting the identification of the applicant. Similarly the report should
provide details of the total amount of offers recommended by the Assessment
Panel and the range within which they fell, without disclosing particulars of
individual offers.

[627] The provision of such a report would go some way towards dispelling the ignorance,
to which the [iualialll adverted, about the nature and extent of sexual abuse within
the Church; see [41] - [42]. It would also serve to inform potential applicants and the
wider public about the work of the Redress Scheme and the remedies available from
1t.



